
From: Tom Kellogg
To: Ullrich, Elizabeth
Cc: "Keddy Bharathan"
Subject: request for extension
Date: Monday, April 22, 2013 2:00:29 PM

Hello Betsy,
 
As a follow up to our phone conversation this morning (4/22/2013) in regards to the University of
Vermont’s reply to your April 3, 2013 letter; Docket No. 030-13022, Control No. 579668, I would

request an extension of 60-days.  Your April 3rd letter was received by our office on April 15th and
in order to fully comply with your request for more details in our Decommissioning Fund Plan more

time is needed past the May 3rd deadline.  Thank you for your detailed letter and guidance as to
how best to respond to your request.
 
One other item, on the bottom on your letter you cc’d. “Domenico D. Grasso, Radiation Safety
Officer”.  The correct Radiation Safety Officer for the University of Vermont, License No. 44-00728-
13, is Keddy Bharathan.
 
Please let me know if you need anything more from me at this time. 
 
Thank you,
Tom
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Tom Kellogg
Associate Radiation Safety Officer, Laser Safety Officer
University of Vermont
Radiation Safety Office
106 Carrigan Drive, 004 Rowell Building
Burlington, VT 05405
(802) 656-3283 (work)
(802) 578-5265 (cell)
(802) 656-8876 (fax)
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